
Merrymeeting River Cyanobacteria 
Mitigation Steering Committee 

Meeting Announced
The newly formed Cyanobacteria Mitigation 
Steering Committee (CMSC), composed of 
members from Alton and New Durham as well 
as the NH Department of Environmental Services 
and the NH Fish and Game Department, will 
meet at 7 p.m. on May 11, 2017 at the New 
Durham Community Room. The Community 
Room is located behind the New Durham fire 
station at 4 Main Street and parking
is available there. The public is invited to attend.
For further information contact 
Fred Quimby at fwq1@cornell.edu.


